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From: Steve Vandenburgh <asvdb35@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 2:22 PM

To: CCEO

Subject: Board of Supervisors, 7-6-17, Agenda Item 20

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments, links, or
requests for information.

The eastward flood flows toward downtown Carson City in early 2017 were, I

hope, a “loud wake-up call” for civic officials.

While residential areas on the west side of our town continue to expand,
they feed an increasing proportion of hard-surface runoff ... particularly

from roofs and streets.

As a long-time westsider, and flood victim (I live only 3% blocks
southeast of the ominous Thompson-at-King-Street upwelling), I ask you to
promptly ensure substantial, carefully planned action to counteract the
expanding discrepancy between existing storm-drain capacity and

current/near-future needs.
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